
Weekly Wild Wednesday 

December 13
th

, 2023  

What a Week of “WOW Winter Interest!” 

WOW! The Dorothy Pecaut Nature Center shows us how it’s done with all their Native Seed Heads, Leaving the 
Leaves, and Gorgeous Grasses! What an example for all of us to follow! Thanks for hosting a Winter Fun Day 

and giving us this great 
example of Winter 

Interest for us AND the 
Wild in our lives! 

 
 The Eagles are back 

at the Gavin’s Point Dam 
in the Yankton area! We 
saw 16 altogether-both 

flying and perched!  
 

This sedge looks SO 
cute in its gold and 
green stage! It planted 
itself!  



 
MANY of you asked where you could get the Malus 
ioensis or Iowa Prairie Apple for YOUR spaces! We got 
ours at the Native Plant Party at Mulhalls in Omaha, from 
Kay Kottas!  
                                          
Give her a call OR Click card photo for link to website!  
 
 
Minnesota 
Wildflowers!   
 
 
For more 
information on 
this species, click 
either photo for a 
different link!     
 
 
Dave’s Garden!  

Calling All Black-
Eyed Susan Seed 
Savers- 
Loess Hills Wild 
Ones would like a 
LOT more 
straight native 
Black-eyed 
Susan seeds! 

 
 If you are willing to share some of YOURS, let us know! 
These from Laura are so greatly appreciated!  

Thanks, Laura!  
She just SHOOK those dried seed heads and 
watched the seed pour into the bottom of her 
container! Sometimes we SHAKE a covered 
plastic pop bottle with a bolt or some 
pennies! It is really fun AND therapeutic! And 
GREAT exercise! Lilly is a PRO! 

https://prairielegacyinc.com/about/
https://www.minnesotawildflowers.info/tree/prairie-crabapple
https://davesgarden.com/guides/pf/go/65652


 
 
We LOVE doing crafts and artwork with Native Plants! Next 
year, we will hopefully host a Hands-On Native Plant Crafting  
Day for Members! This year, we were all so crazy busy that we 
just did not get this done! 
 
If you need Native Cedar with berries for YOUR crafts, please 
let us know! We have plenty to share! 
 
 Click link for awesome ideas from GrowNative.org! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We plan to check out this opportunity to get a Native 
Seed Cleaning and Processing Tour from Golden Hills 
on December 17th from 1-3PM! 
 

Thanks, Lance, for sharing this great tour!  
 

Click on the photo for more information and RSVP!  

 

Loess Hills Wild Ones is proud to 
sponsor Stephanie Barelman presenting 

for the NEW Format of the  
Siouxland Garden Symposium. 

 
 March 16th 9AM-4PM! 

 
Stephanie is presenting: 

 
“The New Midwestern Cottage 
Garden- 
How the Heartland of America 
can Redefine Whimsical 
Gardenscapes with Native 
Plants” 
 

We can hardly wait to learn more! Click 
photo for link to MORE information about 

this March 16th 9AM-4PM Symposium!  

https://www.goldenhillsrcd.org/prairieseed.html
https://grownative.org/2023/12/04/native-plant-crafting-with-nadia-navarrete-tindall/
https://www.siouxlandgardenshow.org/keynote-speaker


 
 

Wishing you a week filled with “WOW Winter Interest!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
  
  
  
  

  
  
  
 

https://wildones.org/
https://loesshills.wildones.org/newsletters/
https://homegrownnationalpark.org/the-map

